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Plum Creek 4-H Club

PLUM CREEK 4-H CLUB — Front 
row: (l to r) Luke Lampe, Shadryon 
Blanka, Martin Beikman, Cody 
Baxter, Cassie Cooks, Karly Bandel, 
Hadleigh Hilt; middle row: Mandi 
Cooks, Kyla Bandel, Mariah Beik-
man, Emily Elfers, Joel Hill, Mat-
thisen Witzel; back row: Kattie Je-
nik, Brianna Cooks, Mikaela Grace, 
Kaycee Williams, Shakotah Blanka 
and Logan Lampe. 

This last 4-H year was a busy and fun year for 
the 24 members of the Plum Creek 4-H Club. 
The club was led by C.J. Douthit, president; 
Kim Voeller, vice president; Kaycee Wil-
liams, treasurer; Mikaela Grace, secretary; and 
Thomas Douthit, reporter.

Several new families were welcomed into 
the club along with younger siblings to keep 
the membership growing.

Goals for this year were to get everyone 
involved in our activities and to contribute to 
the community. With those goals in mind, we 
had a great year!

The October meeting was a fun time with a 
scavenger hunt along with the usual activities. 
November was busy with the county achieve-
ment banquet where lots of our members were 
recognized for their hard work. For the club’s 
achievement night, the members had a fun 
night of pizza and bowling. Also in November, 
they helped the community with a benefit for 
one of their members who had a bad accident.

December found us doing some of the com-
munity projects with caroling and deliver-
ing presents to the Good Samaritan Village 
residents.

At the January meeting it was back to busi-
ness, 4-H Days planning began. February 
found the members working on the model 
meeting. 

March is always a busy month, the 4-H’ers 
had livestock weigh-in, 4-H Days and model 
meeting judging. Along with that, Plum Creek 
served the concessions at the 3-on-3 basketball 
tournament.

Plum Creek’s big community project started 
in April with the cleaning of the garden at the 
Good Samaritan Village. After weeding and 
raking, the regular meeting was held. The 
parents got to entertain their kids on parents’ 
night in May, running the meeting and giving 
silly talks.

June started the weekly watering and taking 
care of the Village garden. July was the annual 
4-H tour, everyone enjoyed visiting different 
homes. The members enjoyed a water fight at 
the Beikman residence after a great barbecue.

Plum Creek members had a very successful 
fair in August — it was a fun place to end the 
summer.

September found the members entering the 
state fair or other livestock show.

Our year was full of many activities and we 
hope that each member grew in confidence and 
acceptance of all different things.

4-H — Leading our youth 
to a brighter future!
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Hands-on learning is absolutely essential for young 
people’s development of decision making skills,

effective communication, creative think-
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ing and lifelong 
love of learning. 
We’re proud to 

support our area 
4-H groups.

4-H’ers great 
job of showing 

off your 
“Good Stuff”
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